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Part 8 Public consultation/Submission Hes

Dear Mr. Walsh,

1 am writing to you concerning the Taylor’s Lane Infill Housing, in Rathfarnham,
Dublin 16. I am currently a resident of the Pearse Brothers Park flats. My husband ,
now deceased, and myself moved here several years ago. I was shown the plans for
the new housing on Taylors Lane, by the residents association. I think that the design
in lovely.

We were very happy to hear about the renovation plans for the flats. They are
extremely cramped and damp, and in dire need of repair. The residents association has
been fighting for many years for decent housing, When we heard about the Taylors
Lane plans, I was over the moon. Not only will we be given very nice homes, but it
will allow us to remain in a safe neighbourhood. Many of us have friends and family
here, and since we do not drive, it would be great to be close to the area.

1 do not see how anyone could object to these homes being built. It is not
intrusive to the neighbourhood, and it is making use of the plot of land at Kingston
Court, which has remained vacant for so long. More social housing is needed in the
area.
1 am currently being treated for cancer. This gives me something to look forward
to. I just pray that I see the day that I can move into one of these lovely homes.

Mrs. Kay Ruane
63 Pearse Brothers Park
Rathfarnham, Dublin 16
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